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“It was lovely to be able to come in and read with the children. I love how much Early Years promote reading is fun.”

“It was good to be able to spend some time where my son is and let him show us where everything is.”

“Lovely!”

“A fabulous event! It is so nice to see the children in the school environment.”

“I really enjoyed taking part in helping my son read and listen to him.”

“It is lovely to have time to read together.”

“I really enjoyed it – thank you.”

“We really enjoyed it. It was fun!”

“Great! We really enjoyed it!”

“It was great to see all of the books and see the children loving them all!”

“We had a lovely time!”

“Brilliant morning! It was lovely to see my daughter so involved in the story. We read Runaway Pea and my daughter knew it almost word for word.”

“Lovely morning. My daughter loved having me here to read a book to her.”

“It was a lovely event to bond with our children. Thank you, Roby Park staff.”

“It was lovely to be able to read together.”


“It was a lovely morning and it was great to get involved.”

“It was lovely to have some reading time. There was such a good variety of books for the children to enjoy.”

“I really enjoyed sitting and reading a book with my child, in her class.”

“Thank you for a lovely morning.”

“My daughter really enjoyed this. It was lovely to come in and sit with her, with a book.”
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